
  

  

 

 

 

The sad news was just received that former Continental pilot Almond Carroll took his last 

flight West on January 22, 2019. He was not a Golden Eagles member, but as is our policy, 

our members are being advised of his passing as a courtesy to those who may have known 

him and to his family, and to honor his service as a former Continental pilot. The obituary 

notice is posted below. No photo is available at this time. 

 

 

Mr. Carroll was a resident of Columbus, Indiana at the time of passing. Mr. Carroll was born 

on September 9, 1942 and passed away on Tuesday, January 22, 2019. 

Mr. Carroll served in the United States Air Force and later became a pilot for Continental 

Airlines. 

Burial will be at Lambert Cemetery. Visitation and funeral times are incomplete and will be 

announced as soon as they become available. 

Memorial contributions may be made to Our Hospice of South Central Indiana or to the 

Alzheimer's Association. 
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